
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Archie Farrenden, Charlie Crutchley, Connor        
Sutton, Jasmine Young, Iris Guest, Isobel Smith, Archie 

Critchlow, Dougie Ribbans, Lucas Antrobus, Mia Glynn 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Jacob Ridgway passed his Stage 1 Swimming Award 

Maisy Hancock passed her 50m and Stage 4 Swimming Awards 

Website Updates 

We are on week 2 of the lunch menus next week 

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss 

of use of facilities. Our debt policy can be 

found on the school website.  

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Oliver           

 Hawthorne 

 Busy Bees - Isaac Whalley  

 Terrific Tigers - Mia Glynn  

 Perfect Panthers - Indie Timms 

 Learning Lions - Lacie Wysoczan 

 Wise Owls - Amelia Barkess  

 Super Squirrels - Eva Whalley  

 Brilliant Badgers - Dylan Mycock  

 Fantastic Foxes - Tilly Redfern  

           Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Polly-Anna     

 Bailey 

 Busy Bees - Ashanti Bryan  

 Terrific Tigers - Max Atherton  

    Perfect Panthers - Teddy Oakes 

 Learning Lions - Evie Ansell 

 Wise Owls - Kevin Lin 

 Super Squirrels - Aiden Hoskins 

 Brilliant Badgers - Connor Sutton 

 Fantastic Foxes - Jake Deakin  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Dougie Ribbans 

 Busy Bees - Holly Isom 

 Terrific Tigers - Leighton Moss 

  Perfect Panthers - Eleanor Martin 

 Learning Lions - Bobby Massey 

 Wise Owls - Layla Kirkham  

 Super Squirrels - Obi Scott  

 Brilliant Badgers - Oscar Boon 

 Fantastic Foxes - Laynie Critchlow 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Oakley Roden  

Vacancies  

 

Unfortunately we must say goodbye to Mrs Patterson from our 

Lunchtime team and so have a vacancy for a new supervisor. If you 

are interested or know of someone who may be then please call into 

the school office for an  application form.  

The position are term time only, from 12.00—1.00pm each day, with 

an hourly rate of £9.00.  

 

We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and experienced            

temporary full time (term time) Teaching Assistant to work within our 

team at Kingsfield First School from the 1st January 2020.  

You can find more information here: 

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/67338/teaching-assistant-kingsfield-

first-school-/  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Nativity Plays  

A reminder about dates and times for the nativity plays: 

Nursery & Reception  Year 1 and Year 2  

9th December - 1.45pm  10th December - 1.45pm  

10th December - 9.45am 11th December - 9.45am  

Year 3   Year 4  

11th December - 6.30pm  10th December - 6.30pm  

9th December - 9.45am  13th December - 1.45pm  

There will be tea, coffee and mince pies available to purchase at all of the         

Nativities as a small cost so don’t forget your pennies 

We would like to thank the Co-Op—Whitehill for very kindly donating the mince 

pies and for offering their help with serving parents at the Year 4 nativity.  

We still require Parent Helpers for the Year 4 evening performance, please               

contact the school office if you able to help out with tea and coffee - front row 

seats will be reserved!  

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/67338/teaching-assistant-kingsfield-first-school-/
https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/67338/teaching-assistant-kingsfield-first-school-/


Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Nativity Week  

Monday 9th to Friday 13th          

December 

 

Whole School Pantomime  

Wednesday 11th December 

(afternoon)  

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 13th December  

 

Immunisations 

Monday 16th December  

 

PTFA Meeting  

Thursday 23rd January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

6th December 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can perform to an 
audience. 

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 95.12% Busy Bees 97.75%   

Terrific Tigers 95.91% 

Perfect Panthers 96.01% Learning Lions 96.97% 

Super Squirrels96.70 %  Wise Owls 96.52% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.03%         Brilliant Badgers 97.02% 
 

Last weeks winners are Busy Bees well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 96.56% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

House Points  
 
 

 

Watch this space to 
find out who the      

winners are for this 
half-term! 

Admissions  

A reminder that applications for           

Reception and Middle school               

admissions are now open.  

The deadline for applications is      

Wednesday 15th January 2020.  

Applications can be found online 

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions or 

call into the school office for a paper 

copy.  

E-Safety  

West Midlands Police has been made aware of 
an  App called “UNICO LIVE”.  The app is                 

publicised as age restricted 12+ and designed for 
young people to upload videos of them                     

performing, singing and dancing etc.; it has come 
to our attention that there is inappropriate           

content on the platform involving young people 
which is being investigated.  

The content does not appear to be monitored 
and we urge you to raise awareness widely to 
increase vigilance and reduce the likelihood of 

any child being sexually exploited. 

Please share at the earliest opportunity with 
your pupils, staff, friends and family. 

Homework  

A reminder that homework is due in on 

Monday 16th December. 

New homework menu’s will be        

available on the school website and a 

paper copy will be sent home after the 

Christmas break. 

 

Christmas Jumper day! 

On Friday 13th December all children 

can come to school wearing their 

Christmas jumper with a donation     

towards Save the Children. 

Immunisations  

The Flu nasal spray immunisations will be on Monday 

16th December.  

If you have any query's please contact the team      

directly on 0300 124 0366  

 

http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions

